## AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN



2401 VIRGINIA AVE., N.W. / WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

General Director
ALICE L. BEEMAN

October 25, 1973

Mrs. R. B. Thomas, President Edmonds [Wash.] Branch, AAUW 18226 41st Place, West Lynnwood, Washington 98036

Dear Mrs. Thomas:

On behalf of all of the members of the AAUW staff, I welcome you and the other members of your new branch to the American Association of University Women. We are delighted to add your name to our roster of over 1770 branches.

Membership in AAUW has been an enduring source of satisfaction to so many women because it provides an avenue for the pursuit both of personal intellectual interests and of goals of community service and involvement. We hope that your new branch and its members will find, through the Association, many opportunities for individual growth and for constructive public service.

I know that you have received program and other information materials from the Membership Office. However, if you have questions or need other help, I hope you will feel free to write to any of us at the AAUW Educational Center. We are here to serve you, and we welcome your questions, suggestions, and comments.

Sincerely yours,

Alia L. Beeman

Alice L. Beeman

ngb

